Lewis County Board of Education Invitation to Bid on Surplus Property
[bookmark: _GoBack]The Lewis County Board of Education will be accepting bids on surplus property. Bid forms containing a listing available items can be found under district news or archived news on the district’s website at www.lewis.kyschools.us, or at the district board office listed below.  Forms must be placed in a sealed envelope with “Surplus Property Bid – Food Service Items written on the front of the envelope.  Bids must be received by 3:30 PM Friday July 5, 2024 at the Lewis County Board of Education: PO Box 159, 251 Lions Lane, Vanceburg, KY. 41179. Bids will be reviewed at the July 8, 2024 board meeting, they will be approved or denied.
Items can be inspected by appointment from 8:00 AM to 3:00 PM Monday through Friday. Please contact Lori O’Keefe at 606-796-2811 to schedule an appointment.
Successful bidders will be contacted by Tuesday July 9, 2024. Successful bidders will have until Friday July 12, 2024 to make payment and take possession of property. The Lewis County Board of Education reserves the right to reject any and all bids. No bids from current employees will be accepted. The surplus property is to be sold “as is” with no warranty and no guarantee. 


